
Principal’s Update – 25 October 2024 

 

Dear all 

 

And welcome to week 3      

 

The weeks just seem to fly by at the moment and I can't believe we will also be into week 3 

of the HSC examinations. Already English and mathematics have come and gone and now 

the smaller candidature exams are taking place. As is always the case with formal exam 

periods, students settle into a rhythm which is where we see them hit their stride and do well. 

The HSC is only four weeks in length so we are already at the half way point and hopefully 

the students will continue to find the exams favourable to their learning. 

 

On Wednesday night we held the parent presentation of YSafe. As always it is a fabulous 

presentation and really explains the challenges of social media, cyber bullying and internet 

safety from a parents perspective with really good suggestions. YSafe have constructed an 

online safety hub just for our school, the URL is: 

 

https://mosman-h.onlinesafetyhub.com.au  

 

There is lots of useful information on the hub for parents. 

 

This coming week there are a few parent meetings that you are always welcome to attend: 

 

• Monday 28 at 6.00 pm the Art Committee meeting in the art block 

• Tuesday 29 at 6.00 pm the Music Committee meeting in the school foyer 

• Thursday 31 at 7.00 pm the P&C meeting on level 3 G block 

 

Just a reminder that teachers will be involved in a Stop Work meeting on Monday. It is before 

school but as no meeting locations are in this area it will take time for teachers to get from 

the meeting back to school so classes will commence on Monday at period 2 or 10.00 am. 

 

The HSC will not be impacted by the Stop Work meeting and will continue as usual. The 

history faculty have organised a Medieval Day for Year 8 on Monday and that will commence 

also with period 2. 

 

The update is a little shorter this week as the High Flyer came out yesterday with lots of 

news      

 

Best wishes 

 

 

Susan 

https://mosman-h.onlinesafetyhub.com.au/

